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W.A. #59: Resolution/Handicap Parking

The COD is proposing that the Town endorse a resolution to provide between 5%-10% of all parking in

* Business Districts to be Handicap Designated. Providing this number of spaces will be challenging and
will require significant outreach to the business community. That said, the State is currently reviewing a
proposal which would make it a law that 5% of all on street parking be HP assessable. Having this
discussion now may better prepare the Town to comply with the 5% law if enacted.




